
	
	

	
Our vision is a continuously renewed effort to enable students and staff  to 
achieve their personal best!  

 
PRINCIPAL’S HIGHLIGHTS - FROM THE DESK OF MRS. BOSSE: 

 
Wow!	What	an	incredible	Fall	Festival!	Stacy	Mead	and	Megan	Reichert	and	their	host	of	

volunteers	did	such	an	amazing	job	dreaming	and	working	hard	to	provide	such	rich	memories	for	
our	children.	Everyone	is	still	talking	about	the	fun	food	trucks,	the	riveting	entertainment,	the	
delicious	bake	sale,	all	the	attractions,	the	twinkly	lights	and	the	other	amazing	touches!	Thanks	to	
everyone	who	came	to	join	in	the	fun!	
						 Thanks	so	much	for	your	support	of	our	coupon	book	sales!	We	were	able	to	give	teachers	
$2	per	book	sold	in	their	room,	which	was	a	total	of	$8,930	for	classroom	use.	Then	we	had	
$26,776	to	spend	on	117	Chromebooks	for	student	use	to	enhance	learning.	We	appreciate	all	you	
do	to	support	education!	
						 If	your	child	isn’t	using	“Ticket	to	Read”	at	home,	be	sure	to	contact	his/her	teacher	for	the	
log	in	information.	This	is	a	subscription	the	school	purchased	so	students	can	use	the	program	at	
school	and	at	home	if	you	want	them	to.	The	kids	love	it!	
						 As	Thanksgiving	approaches,	please	know	that	our	entire	staff	is	very	thankful	for	each	of	
you	and	the	support	you	give	your	child	and	our	school!		
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Ticket	to	Read		
Top	Gold	Star	Performers	
(Week	of:	Oct.	17	–	22)	

	

1.		Pranav	Tadikonda														6.		Jordynn	Jenkins	
2.		Melina	Veneris	 	 7.		Brooke	Noel	
3.		Mery	Diaz	 	 	 8.		Hunter	Simmons	
4.		Jace	Ritzman	 	 9.		Eva	Turcios	
5.		Allison	Jenkins	 												10.	Levi	Panitzke	

	
Join	us	in	celebrating	the	reading	success	of	our	top	

performers	on	Ticket	to	Read!	

	

Personal	Photos	
	
Please	refrain	from		
taking	photographs	of	students	
(other	than	your	own	children)	and	
posting	them	on	social	media	sites.	
This	includes,	but	is	not	limited	to,	
pictures	taken	on	field	trips,	at	school	
programs	&	assemblies,	at	class	
parties	and	fun	days,	etc.		We	want	to	
respect	every	student	and	family’s	
privacy.		Thank	you	for	your	
cooperation.	



	

Top	Seller	Overall:		Aisha	Patel		
Aisha	won	a	“Go-Pro”	camera!	Way	to	go,	Aisha!	

	
Top	Seller	in	Each	Grade	Level			
Each	student	won	$50	cash.	

Kindergarten:		Jaclyn	Cash														1st	Grade:	Isabella	Moore	 	 2nd	Grade:		Taylor	Cash				
3rd	Grade:		Conner	Hall	 								4th	Grade:		Aisha	Patel	 															5th	Grade:		Claire	McCarthey	

		 	 	 										
Top	Sellers	in	Each	Class			

Names	went	into	a	drawing	for	a	$25	gift	card	for	each	grade	level.		The	winners	were:	
			Kindergarten:		Harrison	McReynolds									1st	Grade:		Reese	Williams											2nd	Grade:		Connor	Gilbreath	
			3rd	Grade:	Cooper	Rowe																																			4th	Grade:		Lukas	Davis																	5th	Grade:	Kara	Hughes		
	

	 	

	
Important	Dates	

	
Nov.	1	-	11:	Food	Drive	

Nov.	9:		Parent	Book	Swap	in	library	(1:45	p.m.)	

Nov.	11:	Veterans	Day	Program	(8:00	a.m.)	

Nov.	14	–	18:		KCS	“Thank	a	Teacher	Week”	
This	would	be	a	great	week	for	parents	and/or	
children	to	write	or	draw	a	“thank	you”	note	for	
their	teacher(s)!	
	

Nov.	14	–	18:	PTA	“Reading	Week”	

							Nov.	14	–	“Mismatch	Monday”	
							Nov.	15	–	“Class	T-Shirt	Tuesday”	
							Nov.	16	–	“What	I	Want	to	Be	Wednesday”		
							Nov.	17	–	“Crazy	Sock	Day”		
							Nov.	18	–	“Team	Day”	
	 	 	 	
Nov.	15:		PTA	Meeting	(6:00	p.m.)	

Nov.	17:		Fall	Picture	Retake	Day	

Nov.		23	–	25:		Thanksgiving	Holidays																	
																														(No	School)	

We always do our 
personal best! 

	

Absence	&	Tardy	Reminders	
	

When a student returns to school following an 
absence, the student must bring his/her teacher a 
signed note stating the date(s) of the absence and 
explaining its reason. The teacher will then send 
the note to the office to be recorded. If you feel 
your child is not being responsible with turning 
in their notes then the parent may want to bring 

the note directly to the office as a last resort. 
Notes must be provided within 5 school days 

following the absence in order to be classified as 
“excused”. 

 
If your child is late to school, please walk into 

the school office to sign him/her in. 

Food	Drive	
	

The Lotts Student leadership team is 
sponsoring a food drive, Nov. 1st – 11th. If 
you can help with this service project, please 
send in the following items: 
 

Kindergarten – Instant Potatoes 
1st Grade – Stuffing 
2nd Grade – Mac & Cheese 
3rd Grade – Boxed desserts (i.e. cake mix,       
                     brownie mix, cheese cake) 
4th Grade – Canned Carrots or Sweet Potatoes 
5th Grade – Canned Corn or Green Beans 



	


